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PUBLIC NOTICE 
FRANKLIN PLANNING BOARD 

REGULAR MEETING AND PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Wednesday, February 26, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. 
 

The Franklin Planning Board will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, February 26, 2020, at Franklin 
City Hall, in City Council Chambers, at 6:00 p.m. to hear the following applications: 
 
P20-02:  Stanley Weglarz, owner and Colin Brown, applicant are seeking subdivision approval to 
partition off the existing solar facility and create frontage for a future industrial parcel. The land is 
located off Industrial Park Drive, Map/Lot 082-408-00 in the I-1 [Industrial] & R-1 [Low Density 
Residential] zoning districts. 
 
P20-03:  Sun Development Group, LLC / General Properties, LLC, owners and GSSG New Hampshire, LLC, 
applicant, are seeking a revised site plan approval to install two photovoltaic solar panel arrays.  The 1.5-
megawatt installation will be divided between two separate parcels [Map/Lot 147-404-00 [I-2 Zone] on 
Sanborn Street and Map/Lot 147-051-00 [RS, S.F. Residential Zone] on Mark & Duffy Streets].   
 
Public comment is welcome.  The application packages are available for review at the Planning and 
Zoning Office, 124 Memorial Street, Mon – Fri, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. Call (603) 934-2341 with any questions 
or issues. 

        Richard Lewis,  
        Planning Director 

 


